Dear Homeopaths and Friends of Homeopathy,

We are delighted to share with you the latest updates and activities undertaken
by the new Board of the Homeopathic Association Vithoulkas Bulgaria.

We would be very happy if you choose to join and become an active member of
the Homeopathic Association Vithoulkas Bulgaria.

Your participation will help further strengthen our shared mission.
We remain dedicated to keeping you informed about all future developments,
events, and initiatives.

Together, we will continue to promote and strengthen the practice of
Classical Homeopathy in Bulgaria.

https://vithoulkas-bg.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/04/bilingual-letter-
iach-vithoulkas-bg.pdf
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